What's New at Cedar Drive

3150 Cedar Drive Port Coquitlam, BC V3B 3C3 Tel: 604 941-3481 Fax: 604 937-8008



Nov 17, 2023

Message from the Principal

Hot Lunches

Our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) has begun their Hot Lunch program for this school year. The proceeds from hot lunches are used to subsidize the yearend events for our Grade 5 students, including Grade 5 camp. If you would like your child to participate in hot lunches but the cost of the food poses a financial hardship for your family, please email rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca Our school has received a generous donation from a member of our community to help provide hot lunches for our students. All requests will be kept confidential.

Kind regards,

Rick Dhaliwal Principal



Next Week at a Glance November 20 - 24

Date	Activities and Events
Monday, Nov 20 th	Gift Card and Neufeld Orders Due
Tuesday, Nov 21st	RIZE Afterschool program (2:55 - 4:30 in gym)
Wednesday, Nov 22 nd	Early Dismissal 1:48pm
Thursday, Nov 23 rd	Early Dismissal 1:48pm
	3:15 - 6:15 Grade 5 Volleyball Tournament at
	Pinetree Secondary School
Friday, Nov 24 th	Jersey Day

New Information



Jersey Day - Nov 24th

This month our theme day is JERSEY DAY!!! Wear your favorite jersey on Friday. We look forward to seeing all the different ones.





Pink Shirt Day is Feb 28th

Terry Fox Leadership classes have designed new black (with pink text) or pink (with black text) antibullying shirts, "Be Kind". We have also added a Black Hoodie and Pink Hoodie with the

hopes of raising awareness and \$\$ to provide needed funds to Kidsport Tri Cities to help youth get involved in organized sports. Staying active through sports creates a positive atmosphere for our youth in the Tri Cities. You can order Here





Hear all about Kindergarten and Kindergarten Programs of Choice:

- Reggio Emilia
- French Immersion
- Montessori
- Mandarin Bilingual

*Note: this session does not cover the registration process



Tuesday, November 28, 6:30pm-8:00pm

SD43 Education Learning Centre, 1080 Winslow Ave., Coquitlam www.sd43.bc.ca

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee



Movie Night- Tonight Friday Nov 17

Movie Night is tonight (Friday)!! Doors open at 5:45, movie starts at 6:15. We will have a concession (cash only) for snacks and an intermission to get those wiggles out! Bring chairs, blankets, pillows... anything comfy! We will be watching Elemental.



Coat Drive



Thank you to those who donated to our Coat Drive! If you need winter wear, we will have the items on racks at the front of the school, starting next Monday at 2:30pm. Please help yourself!!!! Anything left at the end of the week will be donated.





Hot Lunch - Domino's (Dec 5th)

Don't forget to order pizza lunch for Dec 5^{th} . You can order through school cash online. If you are ever unsure if you ordered, check your "history" on school cash online to confirm.

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com



Volunteers for Gingerbread Building Night

We can't wait to host the Gingerbread Building Night! We will need volunteers to make the event a success.

Please sign up here: https://volunteersignup.org/J4R78

If anyone has questions about volunteering or the event itself, email

Marcy @ marcy_143@hotmail.com
Thanks so much for volunteering!

Gingerbread Building Night

The Gingerbread Building Night is on Friday, December 1st from 6-8pm. Come build a gingerbread house, enjoy some hot cocoa and snap some festive family photos! To attend, fill out the form that was sent home this week.

Fundraisers

A reminder we have some great fundraisers happening this holiday season!

Neufeld Farms

https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2023-cedar-drive-elementary-27e8c0d723

Gift Cards

The order form was sent home last week. Or email janeoliver5@hotmail.com and Jane can send you one!

Purdys Chocolates

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/202600-110245

Have a wonderful weekend!





Port Coquitlam, BC V3B 3C3